
Lieber CI Adopts School 

 Lieber Correctional Institution is using the holiday season as the right time to adopt the Fifth 
Grade class at Clay Hill Elementary School in Ridgeville. It is all part of Warden Joseph 
McFadden and his staff’s plan to improve the quality of life at Lieber CI by providing a positive 
atmosphere and opportunity for rehabilitation which extends beyond the prison walls.  

Donations of over $700.00 were collected by Lieber staff that will allow the 5th graders at Clay 
Hill to purchase school logo jackets as memorabilia before they advance to their next educational 
level. In addition to the jackets, the Lieber chapter of the South Carolina Correctional 
Association donated a check for $300.00 to the school to be used for purchasing various essential 
supplies. Other donations of can goods and food from Lieber will supplement the school’s food 
drive for area homeless shelters. 

“This is just another way for Lieber CI and SCDC to give back to this community that has 
supported us and our mission so well,” stated Warden McFadden. 


